
  

  Year 3 2022 

 

Welcome to 2022! 
 

We are excited to continue working with our year group this year, building on their 
strengths, and continuing to reach new goals. 

 
This letter is to give you and your child a bit more information regarding what is happening 

each term, and some special events throughout the year. 
 
 

Who are we? 
 

Our names are Amy M and Wendy, and we are the Year 3 Group Leaders! We both began 
working with this year group in term 4 2021 and are very excited to continue building 

relationships with the children and are eager to see everyone return after the holidays.       
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Amy M    Wendy 
(Leader)     (Assist) 

 

Cooking 
 

Due to the current COVID situation we will not be running cooking for the first 4 weeks of 
Term 1. After these 4 weeks Funhouse will reassess the situation to make the safest decision 
for the centre and the children. Once this decision has been made both children and families 

will be notified.  
 

If your child or family have any ideas for our potential cooking days, we encourage you to 
chat to Amy M or Wendy at the centre! 
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Computer Room Schedule 
 

Due to the current COVID situation we will not be running our computer schedule for the 
first 4 weeks of Term 1. After these 4 weeks Funhouse will reassess the situation to make 

the safest decision for the centre and the children. Once this decision has been made both 
children and families will be notified. 

 
 

Special Events (Term 1, Term 2, Term 3) 
 

During Term 1, Term 2 and Term 3 the group leaders organise a special event for their year 
group. These events vary and depend on things like: 

• Goals we’re aiming to achieve 

• Preferences of the group 

• Appropriate levels of challenge 
 

Ideas are gathered throughout the term and the date will be shared with the group ahead of 
time. If your child or family have any ideas for our special event, we encourage you to chat 

to Amy M or Wendy at the centre! 
 

Special Events (Term 4) 
 

Term 4 is a very busy time for Funhouse, this is why all Funhouse group leaders will combine 
ideas and facilitate one big special afternoon for all children to be a part of. 

 
 

What do we aim to do for our group? 
 

The aims of the group leaders revolve around: 

• Being a consistent source of support for the group when needed 

• Being around to share in the fun! 

• Listen to the groups wants and needs and program experiences around these 

• Ensure each child feels valued and a part of their group 

• Assist and encourage the children to have positive and fun experiences at Funhouse. 
 

If you have any suggestions or would like to chat about your child’s progress at Funhouse, 
please let us know. We welcome all family input alongside our group’s ideas into the goals 

we create! 
 

How to contact us: 
 

Email: info@castlehillfunhouse.com.au 
In Person: Catch us at the centre 

Call: 9680 3361 
Text: 0423 843 917 
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We look forward to sharing 
another fantastic year with 

our Year 3’s! 


